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Comments: I would like to comment that I am 100% in favor of this trail project. I live very near this proposed trail

and regularly hike from the base of Mclure pass to the top during the summer months. I embrace the

improvements that are currently planned. I would also love to see a bike trail to Redstone as Highway 133 is to

dangerous for bike travel. I cringe when I see bikers on this road as I feel they are putting themselves at risk. I

would regularly use this trail and feel that it would benefit many people who would embrace a safe trail. We have

wonderful bike trails in our state and the master plan of adding trails where reasonable will set Colorado up as a

healthy and safe recreational experience for many years to come.Best wishes and thank you for all your work

and diligence on this project.


